
 
 

 

 

 
 
Dear Applicant,           
 
Thank you for your interest in this post. The position provides the opportunity to work in a 
successful and rewarding environment, with children who are very well-behaved and an excellent 
staff team who are dedicated to achieving the best for our children. 
 
We are looking for staff to care for our children in our Federation wraparound provision from September 2024.  
Please read the job description and person specification in detail and include in your application details of how 
your experience, knowledge and interest would enable you to fulfill the requirements of this role.  
 
Visits to our schools are warmly welcomed and encouraged. Please phone the school to arrange an 
appointment or for an informal discussion about the post. 
 
The closing date for applications is Monday 11th November 2024 and the selection process will take 
place soon after. Shortlisted candidates will be invited to a selection and interview day on Thursday 
14th November 2024.  
 

Applications should be sent via e-mail to office@ffspschools.co.uk or posted to me at the school 

address.  Unfortunately, we cannot acknowledge unsuccessful applications, due to time and 
financial constraints, so if you have not heard by Wednesday 13th November, you may assume that 
your application has not been successful. If this is the case, good luck with future applications and 
thank you for your interest. 
 
I look forward to meeting you in the near future, 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Rebecca Holland  

 
Mrs R. Holland 
Executive Headteacher 
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